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Wednesday 3rd February 
 

Important Update for Parents and Carers of Pupils in Year 2 and Year 3 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
As you will know, we were planning to return your children to school on Friday 5th February.  Unfortunately, I 
have to inform you that there have been further cases of COVID-19 amongst our Year 2 staff and their families 
which means for Year 2 children the return date will have to be changed. 
 
What does this mean for your child? 
 

• Year 3 children will still return to school on Friday 5th February as originally planned. 
 

• Year 2 children will now return on Wednesday 10th February 
 

I realise this will be as frustrating for our Year 2 families as it is for us but we will continue to support your 
child remotely.  (The online engagement from our Year 2 children in particular has been especially pleasing). 
 
I also want to take this opportunity to wish our staff and their family members a full and speedy recovery.   
 
When you do return, please continue to wear masks and stay 2 metres away from others wherever possible.  
We are so grateful for your cooperation with this.   
 
Also, if you or a member of your household is displaying symptoms or has come into contact with someone 
who has COVID-19, you must not bring your child into school.  Instead, you will need to take a test and self-
isolate until you have a received a confirmed result. 
 
This pandemic continues to test us in a range of ways but for now we must continue to do all we can to keep 
each other safe. 
 
Thank you again for your continued support, 
 
Mr W Myers 
Headteacher 
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